
 

 

  
 
 

 

Malang, 10 Desember 2024  

 
Dear Ifa Elivia Ariqa, Ive Emaliana and Rafidah Sahar 
 
Thank you for your cooperation in performing all the changes requested by the reviewers. At 

the same time, we gladly inform you that your paper entitled: 

 

“FACTORS AFFECTING EFL INTENTIONAL TEACHING” 

for which you are the correspondence author, was accepted for publication in Atlantis Press 

Proceeding Series of ICEL IV (2024). The further details of the publication will be 

informed by email.  

Thank you for your participation in our International Conference. We hope to have you back 

in our next conference. 

Sincerely yours,  

  

 
Devinta Puspita Ratri., S.Pd., M.Pd. 

The Head Committee of FCS International Conference 

  


